
 
 
Attention! Watch out for bike thieves! 
An information service by the police 
 
Please note the brand, the model and serial number on the frame of you bike 
before you arrive and take this note with you to the event!  
 
Never leave your bike unattended! Leaving your bike unattended even within a 
few meters does not protect from theft. 
 
If you have to leave your bike behind – even for a few minutes – in order to 
pick up your racing number or to use the restrooms be sure to lock the bike or 
hand it over to someone you trust.  
 
Make sure that your bike is also locked with a bike lock when leaving it in the 
car or on the roof rack  
 
However be aware that a regular bike lock is in most cases not sufficient 
enough against theft.   
 
Cover your bike with a blanket when leaving it in the car. 
 
Never keep your bike in the car or on the roof rack overnight – leave it only in 
locked rooms or storages.  
 
Basements, garages or sheds which are accessible from the outside should be 
equipped with an additional safety lock. 
 
It is better to store your bike in your hotel room or even in your camper. 
 
Be aware that you may be observed by someone when storing your bike. If 
you notice any suspicious-looking persons or vans please call immediately this 
number: 0043-59133/4102 or contact the police. 
 
The police station in Bad Goisern is located at the Obere Marktstraße 5 in the 
building of the Raiffeisenbank, right next to the starting/finishing area of the 
Trophy  
 

 


